
From: Aberffraw Village Hall Management Committee 

To: Aberffraw Community Council 

Date: 14th October 2020 

 

Avoidance of negative inter-committee reactions 

We are incensed by the audacity of the Community Council Committee to knowingly approve and 

publicly publish false accusatory minutes (5/10/20) regarding the financial procedures of the Village 

Hall Management Committee. 

This was done with no regard to the comments made previously by our recently resigned Treasurer 

and at your recent meeting (30/9/20) by our Chairperson where the exact minutes were withheld 

from his notice and replaced with inaccurate and misleading ‘Questions Arising’. 

Nor have we had any reply to a detailed letter (6/10/20) from our Chairperson on these and other 

matters. 

We request a public retraction / correction of these minutes and apology without any further 

obfuscation or evasiveness if we are to continue to productively work together for the benefit of 

local inhabitants. 

Furthermore, we are very aware that the frustration of our committee (see our Minutes over past 

year) concerning the repeated inaction, secrecy and null-replies of the Community Council appears 

to be following a similar path to that of 2016/2017 (see your Minutes) which resulted in the 

resignation of our Hall committee. We do not wish this to happen again and ask the Community 

Council Chair what are his immediate plans to improve this situation? 

If we do not receive constructive answers to our queries within the next ten days we reserve the 

right to seek an alternative course of public action and/or legal redress. 

 

The Committee Members at the Meeting of 14.10.2020 unanimously agree to this letter. 

 

  


